
 
 

HABITAT PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM  
STATE COUNCIL ZOOM VIRTUAL MEETING  

April 13 and April 15, 2021 and April 19, 2021 
 
 

Attendees: Pat Tucker, Hunter Seim, Sheila Lamb, Mick Davis, Greg Jungman, Gary 
Visintainer, John Hardwick, Robbie LeValley, Brian Dreher, Teri Polley 
 
April 13: 6 PM  
 
The council met virtually to interview the 5 applicants for the vacant Livestock Grower 
position vacated by Terry Everhart. Pre determined questions were asked by Pat Tucker.   
 
April 15: 6 PM 
 
The Council met virtually to interview the 5 applicants for the soon to be vacant 
Sportsperson position currently held by Mick Davis.  Pre determined questions were asked 
by Pat Tucker.   
 
All applicants on both dates were advised that the Council would get back together to 
discuss the applicants and would make a recommendation to the Parks and Wildlife 
Commission for their approval in May with the final appointment by the Director shortly 
after that.   
 
April 19: 7pm 
 
The Council met virtually to discuss the applicants from the April 13th and April 15th oral 
interviews.  After much discussion, the Council selected Todd Peterson for the Sportsperson 
position and Ty Bevan for the Livestock Grower position. 

       

 


